
MARCH 05, 2024  
ATAWHAI NON-UNIFORM DAY - THIS FRIDAY

Tēnā koutou katoa o Te Atatū Intermediate whānau
In our latest newsletter, I emphasized the fundamental values that form the foundation of everything we do at

our school. This Friday, 8th March, we aim to actively demonstrate our value of Atawhai (displaying kindness,

compassion, and consideration for others) by hosting a non-uniform day to show support for a member of our Te

Atatū community - Simon Clark, whose son attended TAI. The family is currently facing the challenge of covering

the costs of medication that is not government-funded, as featured in the Herald.

With the family's consent, we are initiating a fundraiser to gather funds for treatment options that could

potentially extend Simon's life, allowing him more time with his cherished family and creating lasting memories

together. While we typically request a gold coin donation, any additional contributions would be greatly

appreciated, and all proceeds raised will directly benefit the Clark family.

Ngā mihi nui

Lloyd Evans

Principal / Tumuaki
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E q u i p p i n g  o u r  s t u d e n t s  t o  s t a n d  t a l l :  T o  b e  t h e  b e s t  p e o p l e  t h e y  c a n  b e  a n d ,  
b y  b e c o m i n g  l i f e - l o n g  l e a r n e r s ,  r e a c h i n g  t h e i r  b e s t  p o t e n t i a l .

https://www.nzherald.co.nz/nz/desperate-pharmac-plea-from-family-selling-cans-for-myeloma-cancer-drugs/WIDP35KKGBEZ5PTMHGRM2NY4SA/

